






TOWN OF GOLDEN BEACH 
One Golden Beach Drive 
Golden Beach, FL  33160 

 
________________________________________________________________ 

 
M E M O R A N D U M 

________________________________________________________________ 
 
Date: September 26, 2023 

To: Honorable Mayor Glenn Singer & 
Town Council Members 

From: Alexander Diaz,  
Town Manager 

Subject: Resolution No. 2901.23 – Approving contract with Arrow 
Asphalt & Engineering, Inc. for the roadway milling and 
resurfacing the entire South Parkway and sealcoating The 
Strand.    

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Town Council adopt the attached Resolution No. 
2901.23 as presented.    
 
Background: 
 
Maintaining the infrastructure the Town has installed as part of our Capital 
Improvement Projects is just as important as the original projects themselves. 
This is why the Town has a robust maintenance program to ensure that our 
roads and streets are being evaluated frequently for proper drainage and that our 
catch basins perform as designed.  
 
Over the years, the settlement of the roadway creates depressed areas around 
storm water structures, requiring occasional restoration efforts such as milling 
and resurfacing.  The town has conducted a detailed evaluation of South 
Parkway and has found that it is need of repair. Milling and resurfacing of this 
roadway is due in order to avoid potential deterioration of the sub-base. 
 
Additionally, The Strand entrance west of the guard house is in need of a new 
sealcoat.  As this entry receives the bulk of travel, we feel is it should receive an 
additional layer of protection. 
 

 
Fiscal Impact: 
   
An amount not to exceed $70,014.00, coming out of the Town’s Street Repair and 
Maintenance Fund.   

 

Item Number: 
 
_____9______ 
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